
 

 

 

 

‘Make a real change in someone’s life’. This was the call for this 
Christmas Season. Our students generously contributed to the Christmas 
sharing and participated in a visit to various homes. The carol competition 
among the students was the highlight of the season. Children realised the 
joy in being with others and sharing. This bulletin sums up Our season of 
joy!  

The gift of love. The gift of peace. The gift of happiness. May all these 
be yours at Christmas. 

- Principal, Don Bosco,  Egmore. 
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